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Friday, 18 July 2025 

Newsletter 
We have had a brilliant week again.  Lots of fun activities have been taking place in school with some 

children visiting Red Kangaroo for the active class reward.  Children have spent today with their new class 

teachers and everyone has moved around school very calmly and sensibly.  Only one more week to go!  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Ed Seeley, 

Headteacher 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Blue class for a weekly attendance of 99.66% 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 
 

Diary dates for this term 
July 

Wednesday 23rd July - KS1 Summer Singalong on the school field (2:00pm) 

Thursday 24th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Party after school 

Friday 25th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (9.45am start) 

Friday 25th July – Last day of term 

September 

Wednesday 3rd September – School re-opens to all pupils 
 
 

Class Achievers 

On Monday 21st July, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our end of year 

achievers.  The Rainbow class achiever will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Keziah Blue James Amarillo Lacey-Mae Azul Chloe 

Green Henry Orange Charlie Rosa Ivey-Leigh Morado Scarlett S 

Red Abel Yellow Ruby Verde Shaun Rojo Amy B 

 

  

Lost Property 
We still have quite a collection of lost property in reception and around school – if you know that you are 

missing items, please can you come into school to check and reclaim.  There are water bottles, coats and a 

vast selection of uniform items.  At the end of the term, any remaining items will be disposed of or donated 

to charity. 

  

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


KS1 Summer Singalong 
There will be a singalong on the school field on Wednesday next week – parents are invited!  If you would 

like to attend, please let us know on the link below (which has also been sent out separately). 

https://forms.office.com/e/fLdfcizQmc  

Class Photos 
A message from Carmel Jane Photography: 

  

We are excited to share that the photographs are ready and they look amazing!  If you pre-registered, 

please check your inbox for your unique access link. 

  

If not, please contact us on www.carmeljane.co.uk/pre-registration-support  

and quote your unique code: JRPBX4ET59 

  

There are limited time discounts available, so act fast!  All photographs will be sent straight to your home 

address. 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/fLdfcizQmc
http://www.carmeljane.co.uk/pre-registration-support


 



  











 

 

Booking link: 

https://www.nextlevelsportsltd.com/holiday-activity-camps 

 

https://www.nextlevelsportsltd.com/holiday-activity-camps


 

 

 



 


